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Opuntia basilaris var. treleasei 
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Monthly Meeting 
 

Tuesday, Aug. 10 
Cactus Valley Restaurant 

4215 Rosedale Highway 

at 6:00 PM 
 

(see map on page 3) 

  

PPlleeaassee  nnoottee  tthhee  

cchhaannggee  ooff  

ppllaaccee  aanndd  ttiimmee  

ffoorr  tthhee  MMeeeettiinngg!! 

 

This Month's Program 

Dinner at 

Cactus Valley 
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Volume 13 Number 8 

August 2010 
 

The  is the official publication of the Bakersfield 
Cactus & Succulent Society of Bakersfield, California 

  

Membership in the Bakersfield Cactus & Succulent Society costs 

$10 per year for an individual and only $15 a year for a family. 

Visit Us On the Web! 
www.BakersfieldCactus.org 
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Our Annual Summer Dinner  

 at Cactus Valley  
 

Join us for a sociable evening with 

 all your friends and families from the  

Bakersfield Cactus & Succulent Society at 

 

Cactus Valley Restaurant 

4215 Rosedale Highway 

6:00 pm 
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AUGUST õS PROGRAM  

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

President: Ed Colley 
CactusWoodsEd00@aol.com 

Membership: Maynard Moe 
lithops44@bak.rr.com 

Newsletter/Website: Stephen Cooley 
thecactuspatch@bak.rr.com 
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 Jack Kelley brought his Bombax ellipticum again to show its 

new leaves.  The newest start red but then turn green. 

 Sydney Kelley brought a Sinningia canescens (an African 

violet relative) which had accidently had its tuber ñsquishedò but 

survived and had red tubular flowers.   

 I presented a ñPigôs earò (Cotyledon orbiculata) which I had 

bought at Target for the club garden.  (The garden has the ñpencilò 

form.) 

 Polly presented a Dorstenia brauni of Kenya in full bloom. 

(The flowers look like spread out figs and it is in the fig family.)  

She told us how our son John found a Dorstenia in Malawi when 

he went behind a bush. 

 Carol Gates brought a seedling valley oak to show the long 

root which makes it difficult to weed out. 

 We also saw examples of the plant of the month, Euphorbia 

canariensis. Some were in the auction.  

 There were also plants from Parlier in the auction. 
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 The meeting started off with 
talk of Field Trips (page 6), BCSS 
Calendar (page 9ύ ŀƴŘ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ 
CSSA Convention in San Diego.  
(Field Trip!). Maynard briefly 
described the Show & Sale which led 
to a discussion about moving the 

location should East Hills Mall close. 
 Gary Duke then gave us a 
wonderful demonstration on how 
to care for succulents.  He covered 
everything; soil, repotting, 
watering, pest control, tools, seeds 
ς he even gave us a lesson in 
grafting! 
 We ended with some members 
taking home some really nice, large 
plants at the raffle table. 
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 After having visited our spring yard sale, Lea Lehman 

contacted me to see if any of our members would be interested in 

starts from her cactus and 

succulents. Of course, I 

had to ñrunò right over to 

her home to see what she 

had.  

 What a great surprise! 

She has turned her front 

yard into a 

cactus/succulent garden. It 

is very interesting and 

nicely done.  As many 

succulent lovers, she also 

has many plants on her 

patio and in her backyard 

along with the mother 

pigeon on her nest. 

Immediately I thought 

field trip!  

 Taking advantage of 

a somewhat cooler day on July 29, Maynard, Glorianna and Ben,  
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Pat, Nancy, Kelsey, Frank, and I went over for the tour. Itôs about 

5 minutes from our house (10 minutes if you take the long way!!) 

 After having someone take out the grass, Lea has done all the 

work herself. She did a great job. I always find it interesting to see 

what others have done.  Weôll get another group together for a club 

trip in a month or so for anyone else that would like to go. She said 

that anyone interested in visiting on their own can call her. Give 

me a call or email and Iôll send over her information.  

 We had a wonderful tour of Lea cactus, succulent and other 

plants. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Saturday morning club members Ed, Frans, & grandchildren, 

Pat, Debbie, Sidney, Jack & Lynn met at Margie's diner in Paso 

Robles, for  breakfast. We then drove on to foggy Cambria to 

GROW nursery at Moonstone Beach. Nick was attending a family 

function in Mammoth. We were well cared for by Jan, who 

answered our questions and took our photo. After that we drove  

along Moonstone Drive to see the landscaping done by Nick at his 

parent's motel. Beautiful plants and design. Nick is really 

"growing" his landscaping business these days. 

 Next stop was the Cambria Nursery up on Burton Street where  
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we each were able to find some other nice plants. Then into town 

for sunshine, shopping, coffee & snacks. Our last town to visit was 

Cayucos. There we stopped at the recently opened Glanzer's 

Garden. Mr. Glanzer was very helpful & knowledgeable, and 

carries a nice variety of natives. We viewed another landscaping 

project of Nick's where the home is right on the beach. Before 

driving home we dined on fish & chips and a cookie form the 

Brown Butter Cookie company. Yum. 

       Lynn McDonald 
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KERN COUNTY FAIR  
September 22 ï October 3 

  

If the club wishes to do a display in the garden area of the KC Fair, 

it is time to make the plans. Two members already have some great 

ideas.  The theme for the garden area is oriental pathways. Please 

bring your idea to the club meeting @ Cactus Valley, August 10 

for the group to vote on. Then members can see what plants & 

materials to be looking for.  Thank you. 

          Lynn McDonald 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 At our recent calendar 

planning meeting we covered a 

lot of ground. We determined that 

we will charge $10 per calendar 

and for our first outing with this 

project, we will order 100 

calendars. We are offering 

business card sized ads for $25 

and Sidney and Lynn are both 

going to talk to a few of our local 

nurseries to see if they have any interest in advertising. If anyone 

wishing to place an ad would bring a check made out to the BCSS 

for $25 along with a business card or disc with an appropriate 

camera ready ad (business card sized) to our next meeting. We 

have time to include them in the 2011 Calendar. Much past this 

month it is really cutting into our wrap up time. The goal is to have 

them printed and available for  our upcoming Show & Sale 

October 9, 2010. 

         Nancy Harper  
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